
 

 

We are the owners of No 24 Perrin's Lane and have concerns about the impact of the 

proposed new apartments at 7-9 Perrin's Court. We have observations in relation to 

the applicant's assertion that overlooking will not be a problem for the Perrin's Lane 

residents immediately behind the proposed development, given our experience of 

overlooking from the flats at The Mount in Perrin's Court. Neither do we accept that 

the effect on daylight will be negligible, given the imposing nature of the proposed 

structure.  

 

We also have concerns about the precedent such a development could set in relation 

to the remainder of the flat roof on the neighbouring properties on Perrin's Court.  

 

We have not received any formal notice of the planning application or details of how 

to formally object or to support others' objections. Could you please provide these, or 

confirm that these comments are sufficient.  

 

Thanks. 


